Garden Club workshop

The Rio Lindo Garden Club will hold a workshop prior to its next regular meeting Monday, Jan 27, at the Community Center on Prima Vista Boulevard. The workshop will start at 10:30 a.m. President Mrs. Reta Pollnow will demonstrate the basics of flower arrangement. Bring paper and pencils for notes. It is not necessary to bring flower material.

The regular meeting will start at 12:30 p.m. with refreshments. The program will be slides from the National Council of State Garden Clubs on How to Pick, Dry and Preserve

Flowers.

All those interested in joining the Garden Club are welcome.









Workshops on various dates to be announced concentrating on Design Principles, Interpreting Schedules, and Exhibiting both Horticulture, Design and Table Settings by Mrs. William Pollnow.











